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On Monday 5% February we are
celebrating Mental Health Week

with the theme of ‘Being Gove or N ews

Ourselves’. The school council
have come up with the idea of

super heroes called Wilma and Standards Governor Vacancy
Walter We”be”’.g Wbo areour Meeting As there were no applications for
logos for wellbeing information in The governors held a fhe recent parent governor
school. Mrs Hopkins has designed standards meeting vacancy it has been wondered
the C]’)al"aCJCCP'S with l')CIP ﬁ"OI’T) the on ThUrSdOy. They whether the requesf for a new
children. looked at monitoring | govermor was too specific in
the curriculum and request of skills. The governing
The school council have thought of looking at the body would like to enlist
soundbites which have been placed standards achieved enthusiastic parents who have a
around the characters such as in school. The next vested interest in helping us alll
think positive!” governor meeting is move the schopl fo_rword. If you
don 't let bad things get you down.” | a full governing body are interested in this opporfunity
1t's okay to talk about your meeting on 8" keep an eye on the book bags -
feelings' February in school. letters will be coming out next
week on how you can apply.
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DogsTrust

Fundraising for the
Dogs Trust

In assembly on Wednesday Lily,
Molly, Neive, Theo and Edie spoke
to all the children about fundraising
for the Dogs Trust. They have
asked all children to enter into a
drawing and colouring competition.
Design and colour in an animal of
your choice or of your own design.
Please attach a donation of 20p and
add your name to each entry. All
entries must be in in by 5
February and every entry gets a
lollipop! There will be a prize for
the winner for KS1 and for KS2.




Monday
29th January
Tigers Stay and Play
Session

All parents and carers of Tigers
children are welcome to join us
between 8:453m - 10am

Please join us on Tuesday 6"
February at 9am for our
assembly in church which this
month is being led by the

[3-Jee | Advanced Notice - NSPCC

Bears. On Wednesday 7t February we will be visited by the
NSPCC who will be holding a workshop for the Sea
Otters and assemblies for KS1 and KS2 titled ‘Speak

OPEN MORNING Out, Stay Safe’. On that day we are encouraging
IN SCHOOL everyone to wear odd socks if you wish, and bring a
: nd donation for the NSPCC. Further information will be
Fmday 2™ March sent out next week about this.

9am - 10.30am

Pancake Day
Wednesday 7" February
On Pancake Day our school lunch
menu will change for the day. There
will be
Sausage Chips and Beahs followed
by Pancakes for pudding.

Lo\ .

& All Saints I i ;
mtUm Wwith Holy Trinity

Loughborough's Historic Parish Church y

Loughborough
Children's Choir

Director: Emma Trounson
DioSing! Choral Director (Leicester Cathedral)

Having had such a successful open
morning last ferm we are going to
repeat the experience in March. We
will again offer you the opportunity to
come in to school to be part of one of
the sessions and look at some of the
areas we are working on.
So:
e Mrs Cobbin invites you to a
Year 5 / 6 maths lesson
e Mrs Jones invites you to a
Year 1/ 2 outdoors session
e Mrs Scott invites you to a
science lesson

Please book in for these at the school
office. On the day, please meet in the
foyer at 9am. There will be
opportunities for discussion and
questions at the end. We expect the iorand ot R Where?

o 1 . oys and girls age All Saints with Holy Trinity
sessions to last 1 - 13 hours in total.

anyone who loves singing Parish Church
a@njoin. Loughborough, LEI | PL

On Friday 9t February school will be
closed to pupils. All staff will be on a
training course on character and
wellbeing for pupils and staff.

When? O P More info?

Rehearsals are every Visit loughchoir.co.
Wednesday during term- or email

time, 4.45-6.15pm. loughchoir@live.cc

Monday 12t February — Friday 16" February
school is closed for half term.
School reopens on Monday 19t Februa

Come along to try out one of our
rehearsals for free.There are no auditions,
so once you've decided to join, fill out a
form and after that its only 50p a session.




